
Devizes & District Opportunity Centre 

Newsletter  - April 2024 

Bank Holiday 

We will be closed on 

May 6th  

 

May Half Term 

Our last day will be 

May 24th & we will    

return on June 3rd 

 

Summer Holidays 

Our last day will be 

July 24th 

 

 

 

 

Please can parents  ensure they contact us 

to inform us of any absences to ensure 

our records are accurate! 

 

If your child has sickness or diarrhoea 

you will need to keep them off for 48 

hours after their last episode.  

 

If your child has to be given Calpol      

because they are unwell, please keep them 

at home with you until they are well 

enough to attend.  

For further help and support: 

www.wiltshire.gov.uk/local-offer  

www.wiltshireparentcarercouncil.

co.uk 

Don’t forget to join our Facebook 

page. We share lots of important 

news and upcoming events for 

families to enjoy in our local area. 

We also share pictures of the  

children enjoying activities here 

at the Centre.  

FOLLOW US ON  

FACEBOOK: 

Facebook.com 

Devizes Opportunity Centre 

Please can parents/carers NAME 

all of their child's belongings.  

  

 

Spring is a lovely time of year when the days become longer and the 

weather becomes brighter. Here at the centre the children have been 

making the most of the brighter weather and exploring all of the     

outdoor activities that we have to offer.  

The children have been exploring the sand pit, engaging in water play,   

playing on the outside vehicles, playing in the  tunnel, popping      

bubbles and playing with a whole variety of outdoor toys we have for 

the children to access.  

Reminders:  

Please remember to send a water bottle each day, a suitable coat and  

outdoor shoes as we like to go out in all weathers. Please also ensure  

you send your child with a full change of clothing.

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/local-offer

